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Parents,

This semester we are continuing with
our attendance initiatives. Attendance
is an important part of the learning and
social development of children. For
students to meet their academic
targets, they must be here every day,
on time, and all day. As the weather
changes, we are asking you to ensure
that the students are properly dressed
to prevent any illnesses.

How is perfect attendance
determined?
Students are considered to have
perfect attendance if they attend
school every day, on time, all day. 

Monday, January 8th starts our 10 days

of good attendance. Every student that

attends school every day, all day, and

on time during 1/8/24- 1/12/24 & 

1/16/24-1/22/24 would be awarded a

certificate and a special treat. 

             Students with perfect attendance from October - December 
             will attend the attendance party this month.  

              Ms. A. McCraw  & Mrs. R. May, School Counseling Department
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